
 

 

 Date: October 25, 2024 

 

 

Dear Staff, Students, Parents and Guardians, 

 

Please be informed that due to the inclement weather, the excursions scheduled 

on October 26, 2024 for Classes 6, 11B, 11C, 12B and 12C are postponed.  

Classes 11A and 12A will have their excursion as planned on October 26, 2024. 

 

 Classes 11 B, C and 12 B, C will go for their excursion on November 10, 

2024 

 Class 6 will go on December 14, 2024.  

 

 

 

 

Cell :  7318761888; 8250961832 

Email :  sxsbwn@gmail.com 

Website : www.sxs-bwn.org 

School Code : WB006 

The Principal 
St. Xavier’s School 

Burdwan, P.O. Sripalli, 

Burdwan, WB 713103  
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